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1. School Clubs – All – Information 

2. Christmas Carol Concert – All – Information 

3. Thank you – All – Information 

4. Lost Property – All – Information 

We will be in school on Wednesday 20th December. 

This is the last day of term. We return on Thursday 

4th January 2018. 

1. School Clubs – All – Information 

You can now sign up for the Spring 2018 clubs. All information has been sent on schoolsbuddy and can 

also be found on our school website: 

http://www.chesswood.wsussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Latest+Correspondence&pid=34 

2. Christmas Carol Concert – All – Information 

The Carol Service Collections total was £867.07, from this £200 was paid to St George’s Church for their 

expenses and the remaining £667.07 given to Worthing Churches Homeless Project. 

3. Thank you – All – Information 

Thank you to everyone who was involved and/or attended the Christmas Fayre. We are still finishing the 

calculation, but it is estimated that we have raised over £5,000!  

4. Lost Property – All – Information 

Please note that all uncollected lost property on the last day of term will be sent to Charity. 

 
We wish you a happy and healthy Christmas Break 

and look forward to seeing you all in 2018 
 
 
Please find to follow a selection of photos from our wonderful Carol Concerts and from the School 

Christmas Lunch. 
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Upcoming key dates for the diary 

(please see diary for extensive 

list): 

Monday 18th December: Choir 

singing in town (4pm) 

Last day of term Wednesday 20th 

December 
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